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Dufferin OPP investigating a theft of recreational trailer

	

Members of the Dufferin Detachment of the Ontario Provincial Police (OPP) are currently investigating a theft of a recreational

trailer from a storage facility in the Town of Shelburne.

On January 8, 2024, Dufferin OPP received a call for service at a storage facility on Victoria Street in Shelburne for the theft of a

recreational trailer. The complainant advised that their 2021 black Dodge Ram TRX, was just stolen from their driveway. Officers

secured video surveillance where the suspect vehicle is observed entering the compound shortly after 6! :00 a.m., on January 8 and

then exiting approximately forty minutes later.

The suspect vehicle is described as a Ford F250 or something similar, Extended cab, four doors, tan, or gold in colour. A photo of

the suspect vehicle has been attached to this release.

The stolen trailer is described as a 2020 Alpha Wolf 26D Camping Trailer, white in colour, values at approximately $41,000.

If you have any information or video surveillance footage in relation to this theft, please call the Dufferin OPP Detachment at (519)

942-1711 or 1-888-310-1122.

You can also provide information anonymously by contacting Crime Stoppers at 1-800-222-TIPS (8477) or submit your information

online at https://ontariocrimestoppers.ca/.
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